Mr. Harley A. Prichard, Superintendent of Schools, Williamsburg, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Prichard:

I am sorry that it was not possible for us to get together on your commencement date. It would have been a pleasure for me to speak to your high school graduates.

Since Mr. Guy Keeler, of the University Extension Division, usually make arrangements for commencement speakers from the University, I am sending your request on to him. I am sure that he will be able to suggest someone who will be very satisfactory.

with all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

PCA :AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.